
 

 
UTLA-PCHS Budget Recommendations  

(Online Survey: Oct. 1-3) 
 
We received 63 comments from our members. The most common 
recommendations were: 
 

1. Evaluate the effectiveness and educational benefit of teachers who are 
currently out of the classroom. 

 
2. Out of classroom teachers doing administrative work when they were hired 

to teach. 
 

3. Over staffing of out of classroom (non-credentialed) positions. Too many 
administrative assistants. Increase of out of classroom positions over the 
past 4-5 years are fiscally unsustainable. 
 

4. Curtail legal fees, including employee, Special Education and potential 
litigations. 

 
5. Look at feasibility of having half time employees receive full benefits. 

 
6. Look for outside sources of funding (i.e., community support as well as 

corporate sponsorship). More permits and filming on campus. 
 
 
 
 


